
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE  
  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 128 OF 2024  
  
Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89  
  
  
19 September 2024  
  
  

 
 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 119 of 2024 regarding Filming in  
Għar Lapsi – Siġġiewi 

  
  
  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 
public that further to Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 119 of 2024 regarding Filming in Għar 
Lapsi – Siġġiewi, that filming will also be carried out at San Tumas Bay – Marsascala. 
  
The filming will be held on Sunday 6th October 2024 between 0700 hours and 1900 hours 
at San Tumas Bay – Marsascala, (as shown in the attached drawing). 
 
All other information and instructions included in Local Notice to Mariners No 119 of 2024 
will remain valid. 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 36, 2538 
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